
 
 

 
 

23 January 2023  
 
 
Dear families, 

  
Reception Chinese Lion workshop 

Monday 6th February 2023 
 
 

On Monday 6th February, Reception children will have an exciting opportunity to take part in a Chinese 
Lion workshop in school.  They will be learning about the traditional dragon dance which celebrates 
Chinese New Year as well as learning some dance moves to perform their own dragon dance.  The activity 
will be provided by a professional visitor which will enhance their learning about this topic.   
 

 

The cost of the visit is part subsidised by our school fund.  We have previously written to you requesting 

a one-off payment of £20 for your child which will cover the cost of trips and workshops for the whole 

year.    

 

 

Thank you to those parents who have already made this payment.  The payment is now due via 

ParentPay or PayPoint and, if you require a copy of your PayPoint letter, please ask at the office. 

 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

  
Mrs H Haunch 
Principal  
 
 


